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Animas Lnvironmental Services. e

www.animasenvironmental.com

May 10, 2013 o ST
524 E. Comanche
Mr. €
r G'enn_ von 'Gonten . L. Farmington, NM &7401
New Mexico Qil Conservation Division B505-564-2281
1220 South St. Francis Drive R
i Durange, Colorade
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 ITO-40D-BOBA

RE: Project Notification of Groundwater Sampling
Enterprise Field Services, LLC
Smyers LS #1
SW¥% SW, Section 2, T31N, R11W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. von Gonten:

This letter serves as project notification on behalf of Enterprise Field Services, LLC, Animas
Environmental Services, LLC (AES) has scheduled the collection of groundwater samples at the
above referenced site. The groundwater sampling will utilize hydropunch technology and will
be conducted in order to assess current site conditions pending approval of the Groundwater
Treatment and Confirmation Sampling Workplan that was submitted to NMOCD in September
of 2012. The sampling activities have been scheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2013.

If you have any questions regarding site conditions or the scheduled site work, please do not
hesitate to contact me or Heather Woods at (505) 564-2281.

Sincerely,
" /

Elizabeth McNally, P.E.

Cc: David Smith
Enterprise Field Services, LLC
1100 Louisiana
Houston, Texas 77002

Aaron Dailey

Enterprise Field Services, LLC
614 Reilly Avenue

Farmington, New Mexico 87401
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Glenn von Gonten
May 10, 2013
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Jim Griswold

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Brandon Powell

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Sherrie Landon

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

6251 College Bivd., Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401
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